
CHERRY HILL EAST ICE HOCKEY CLUB 
 
Dear Parent: 
 
Another exciting hockey season is rapidly approaching. To ensure that your child doesn’t 
miss out on the action, please be sure to register them for the 2025-26 season. This 
year we anticipate having a varsity team, at least 1 junior varsity team, and at least 1 
middle school team, maybe 2. The actual number of teams is determined by how many 
players sign up. The cost for the season is $1,150.00 plus uniform costs. You can refer 
to the Fee Schedule on our web site for the detailed information. 
 
As in past years we anticipate having a high number of players for the upcoming season 
and have a good chance we will reach the capacity for the number of players. We need 
all players to register by July 30th so we will be able to indicate to the leagues how many 
teams we will field and what level of play we will be playing in and so we are placed in 
the proper competitive divisions. Registering on time also will allow for ample time to get 
any new uniforms ordered so we can have them in time for the first games of the 
season. 
 
To streamline the sign-up process, we have made all forms available on-line at 
www.cheicehockey.com under the FORMS & REGISTRATION section. Please visit our 
website to download and complete the latest versions of the following forms: 
 

• USA Hockey Consent to Treat 
• Code of Conduct 
• Player Registration form 
• Player/Parent Contract 
• Fee Schedule and Refund Policy 

 
**In addition, all High School players must submit a copy of their official school 
schedules before they are eligible to play in league games. School schedules will 
need to be turned in by the first practice. 
 
Once completed, the forms along with your initial payment of $400 (along with uniform 
fee if needed) can be mailed to: 

CHE Ice Hockey 
1760 Dewberry Lane 
Cherry Hill, NJ 08003 

 

We also accept VENMO for payments to @cherryhilleast-icehockey 

 
The club will do it's best to provide the new players with their requested numbers. The 
club will provide a number when the club cannot fulfill the player's requested numbers. 
Please check the website, www.cheicehockey.com, often for all the information for the 
upcoming season. We are looking forward to another successful year and we thank you 
for your involvement in the Cherry Hill East Ice Hockey program. 
 
Players attending schools in the following school districts are eligible to play for Cherry 
Hill East Ice Hockey: Cherry Hill, Barrington, Collingswood, Haddonfield, Haddon 
Heights, Haddon Township, Oaklyn, and Audubon.   


